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December 26, 2019

Van Do-Reynoso, MPH, PhD 
Santa Barbara County Public Health Dept. 
300 North San Antonio Road 
Santa Barbara, CA 93110 

APPROVAL FOR ONE-TIME FUNDING TO INITIATE WHOLE PERSON CARE 
CAPACITY 

Dear Ms. Do-Reynoso: 

The purpose of this letter is to notify you that the Department of Health Care Services 
(DHCS) has approved your request for One-Time Funding to Initiate Whole Person 
Care Capacity within your county. 

Please submit a signed Board of Supervisors Resolution by January 31, 2020. The 
allocation of funds totaling $1,166,412.39 is expected to be processed no later than 
March 31, 2020 and will be available for final encumbrance or expenditure by June 30, 
2025. 

A final evaluation and summary report is due 90 days after the full expenditure of 
funding. The report shall include the disposition of funds, the services provided and the 
number of individuals served. 

If you have any questions regarding this approval, please contact the 
1115WholePersonCare@dhcs.ca.gov mailbox. 

Dana Durham 
Policy and Medical Monitoring Branch Chief 
Managed Care Quality Monitoring Division 
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